
 

 

 
Circular No. 402 

Date: 10th August 2023  

 
ALL ASC MEMBER FEDERATIONS/ASSOCIATIONS 
 

 
AMMUNITION FOR 19TH ASIAN GAMES, CHINA (SHOOTING COMPETITION) 

 

 
Dear Friends, 
 
We convey our sincere greetings to all esteemed members of Asian Shooting 

Confederation (ASC). 

 

The Organizing Committee of Hangzhou Asian Games (HAGOC) has informed us 

regarding certain amount of ammunition which will be provided to participating athletes 

during the games. Ammunition types and prices are attached to this Circular. 

 
Due to the limited amount of ammunition provided by the HAGOC, the purchase quantity 

will be designated according to the entry number of each NOC in each event. Please refer 

to attached “Ammunition Purchase Agreement” as received from the HAGOC. 

 
If the participating federations believe that the specified quantity ratio available for 

purchase in the “Ammunition Purchase Agreement” is not sufficient, kindly arrange to 

carry sufficient ammunition from your own country. 

 
 
Thank you and Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Eng. Duaij AlOtaibi 
Secretary General 
Asian Shooting Confederation 

 
 


